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Highlights of the Regional Board Meeting – August 26, 2019  
 
Ellison Community Centre Agreement 

The Regional Board has approved a new Operating 
and Recreational Programming Delivery Agreement 
with the Ellison Parks and Recreation Society for the 
Ellison Heritage School Community Hall.  The new 
agreement runs to the end of 2022 and the Society 
will continue scheduling of all activities and use of the 
hall.  The Society is responsible for all operations and 
maintenance of the facility while the Regional District 
is responsible for major capital improvements to the 
hall.   

 
Gas Tax Funding Received  
 

The Regional Board has received a letter from the 
Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) which 
administers funding to local government from the 
Canada-BC Community Works Fund.  The RDCO 
will receive just over $1,080,617 in gas tax funding to 
be allocated to the Central Okanagan East and 
Central Okanagan West electoral areas for eligible 
projects.  The funding includes a one-time payment 
identified in the Federal budget of $705,850.  

 

Secondary Suite Application 
 

The Regional Board has adopted a Joe Rich Rural 
Land Use Bylaw amendment to allow a secondary 
suite at 7520 Goudie Road in the Joe Rich area. The 
applicant plans to add a secondary suite in the 
basement of the existing dwelling on the property 
located in the Central Okanagan East Electoral Area. 

 
Planning Applications 

The Regional Board has approved the following 
applications: 
 

 Development Variance Permit for 9233 
Winchester Road - VP-19-06 for R Stock 
& M Thiemer 

 Development Variance Permit for 1960 
Huckleberry Road – VP-19-07 for C & J  
Sandercock 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Climate Action Recognition 
 

The Regional Board has been advised by the Union 
of BC Municipalities Green Communities Committee 
that the regional district has received Level 2 
recognition for Measuring Greenhouse Gas 
Emissions.  The RDCO is a signatory to the 
provincial Climate Action Charter and recently 
completed its annual community energy and 
emissions inventory.   

 
Audio of the Regional Board meeting at: 
 
https://www.regionaldistrict.com/media/271770/Audio_19_
08_26brd.mp3  

Regional Board Meetings  
 

Regional District office – 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Board Room).   
 

 Thursday, September 12
th

  – after 8:30 am 
Governance & Services Committee meeting 

 Monday, September 30
th

 – 7:00 pm 

 
Labour Day Holiday Closures 

 

All services and programs provided from offices in 
the Regional District of Central Okanagan on KLO 
Road in Kelowna will be closed for the Labour Day 
holiday on Monday, September 2

nd
. 

 

Emergency service requests for Regional District 
water systems should be made to 250-868-5299. 
 

We look forward to serving you again at 8:00 am 
Tuesday, September 3

rd
. 

 

Regular curbside garbage collection will continue on 
the holiday Monday and the Westside Residential 
Waste Disposal and Recycling Centre on Asquith 
Road in West Kelowna will also be open its normal 
hours Friday through Monday. The North Westside 
Transfer Station will be open its regular hours 
Saturday, Sunday and Monday.  The Trader’s Cove 
Transfer Station will be open for the final weekend of 
summer hours on Sunday. 
 

The Environmental Education Centre for the 
Okanagan (EECO) in Mission Creek Regional Park 
will be closed on Monday, September 2

nd
. 
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